From: Arne Petersen

To: Ford, John; Lazar, Steve; humcofair@frontiernet.net
Subject: Further MND critique
Date: Friday, April 08, 2022 11:57:23 AM

Caution: This email was sent from an EXTERNAL source. Please take care when
clicking links or opening attachments.

Mr. Ford,

Raising the noise limit because they can’t stay bellow it is illogical as well. By this logic
everything can be permitted. The AMA does not set any standard and should not be
referenced. The only limits that matter are set by the City of Ferndale and are based on actual
national standards. We are not going to have another hearing with Motorsport Cheerleaders
and Fair Board board members arguing they need revenue. The HCFA has more money than
ever ($900,000+). The Motorsport community needs to accept that they are not losing a track
and they are just not gaining one. Cancel the hearing and pull the plug so we can all get on
with our lives. There will never be motorsports at the HCF grounds again. I am 100 percent
committed to stopping this. The original MND is invalid along with any supplements. You
have an opportunity to get out of this mess and you need to take it. A hearing is pointless.

-Arne R.W. Petersen
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